
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
If the mess with trump doesn't show why we need peoples donation to elections instead of big 
corporations...I do not think we will ever 'see' what happens. We need the blinders off, and the lights 
on. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Vivianne Mosca-Clark 
3565 E Fork Rd 
Williams, OR 97544-9713 
(541) 846-1323 
 
 
 


